
From: dotan zegerman  
Sent: 24 April 2023 10:55 
To: Planning 
Subject: CAMDEN MARKET APPLICATION -2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Camden Planning Team.  
My name is Dotan Zegerman, and my company Zegereman ltd got a unit 
(number 69) 
At the west yard in Camden Lock. (trading in Camden now for 20 years !). 
As a tenant in the area which will be affected by the planning application 
Mention above,  
I would like to show my FULL SUPPORT for the application put forward to  
you by Labtech. 
This application is a breath of fresh air,  
And will rejuvenate a run down and a  neglected area of the market ! 
As a trading tennant in that specific area , i think that the proposed opening  
Of the DEAD DOG BASIN will give a massive boost to the whole market ! 
The new attractions which are suggested are exciting ,  
And will also attract certain people who usually not incline to visit the market. 
 
This proposed plan will result in a better footfall,  
A more varied clientele, and a big boost to our trading. 
(and for the whole of Camden ). 
 
Sincerely,  
Dotan Zegerman 
ZEGERMAN LTD  
(unit 69, west yard Camden Lock). 
 
 
 
 
 
 


